
Owatonna Police Department – Exceeding Expectations! 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Owatonna Police Department 

204 East Pearl Street 

Owatonna, MN  55060 

  
For Release Immediately  

December 4, 2020         

   

                                         Keith E. Hiller 

                      CHIEF OF POLICE 
For Further Information Contact 

The Owatonna Police Department 

507-451-8232 

 

Vehicle vs Pedestrian Crash  

The Owatonna Police Department is investigating a vehicle and pedestrian crash that occurred on 

Monday, November 30th, 2020 at approximately 3:00 pm at the intersection of Cedar Avenue South 

and 18th Street.   The driver of a maroon Ford F-250 or F-350 (pictured below) hit a pedestrian at this 

intersection.  The driver stopped and met with the pedestrian however left before emergency 

responders arrived.   

 

The police department is seeking to identify the vehicle, driver, passenger and any additional 

witnesses.    Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Owatonna Police Department at 

(507) 451-8232. 

 

  
 


